January 29, 1986

Ms. Mary Ann Chester-

SR--5030

. Keaau, HI

Dear Ms.

This
reviewed

'1:f1nd1n98'

96743'
Chester:

Ohana Dwelling Permlt (OD 86 3)
Tax Map Key: 1-5-35:45

is to inform you that the subject application has been
by all of the concerned agen01es,_and the following are our

The eubject property is served by an acceptable'etreet.

.The appllcatlon can meet with the State Department of Health

wastewater treatment and dlsposal-systems requlrements.

The copy 6f the document (s) submltted W1th the chana
dwelling - publlc facilities form to establish tltle and
exhibits contained therein do not include any deed
restriction or covenant to prohibit the construction of the

requested chana dwelllng addltlon.

The Smeltted 51te plan denotes two off street parklng
stalls on the property :

: Based on the above, you are hereby granted approval to permlt the
‘construction of an Ohana bwelling, subject to the followrng
condltlon(s)

(__a)'

The burldlng permit for the Ohana Dwelling shall be secured _
within two (2) years of the date of this Permit. Should you
fail to comply with the timetable, this Ohana Dwelllng

Permlt shall be automatically voided. ot
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(b)

(c)

(a)

(o)

Off-street parking space for two vehicles exists and is

designated on the submitted site plan to fulfill the Ohana
Dwelling parking requirement. Said space may not be
employed for storage or other use unless and untll approved :
alternatlve parklng arrangements are establlshed _

The 81te plan and/or construction drawings submitted with
the bulldlng permit shall denote the requ1red two (2)
off street parklng spaces _ o _

1he ohana dwelllng shall conform to all requlrements of
codes and statutes pertaining to bulldlng_constructlon.

This Ohana Dwelling permit is subject to all other
applicable rules, regulations and requirements, including
but not limited to those of the Planning Department,
Department of - Publlc Works, and State Department of Health

Should you have any questlons regardlng the above, please feel
free to contact either Masa Onuma or William Yamanoha of my staff at

961-8288.

- Please bring this Permit with you when you apply for a

bu1ldlng permlt for the Ohana bwelling.

WRY:wkm

Slncerel

aeuaﬂ J

ALBERT LONO LYMAN
Planning Director

cc: Department of Health,

' Chief Sanitarian
Department of Public wOrks
"~ Real Property Tax Division-
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